
 

 

Fantastic Friday 8th July 2022 

 

And your teachers agree!!! 

  This week’s nominees include… 

 

Will B 9W nominated by Mrs Craig for their excellent assessment results in 

Maths. 

Ethan B 9W nominated by Mrs Craig for their excellent assessment results 

in Maths. 

Harrison C 9C nominated by Mrs Craig for their excellent assessment 

results in Maths. 

Jason G 9B nominated by Mrs Craig for their excellent assessment results 

in Maths. 

Chloe J 9W nominated by Mrs Craig for their excellent assessment results 

in Maths. 

Joshua M 9M nominated by Mrs Craig for their excellent assessment 

results in Maths. 

Dhinoshan N 9B nominated by Mrs Craig for their excellent assessment 

results in Maths. 

 



Molly S 9M nominated by Mrs Craig for their excellent assessment results 

in Maths. 

Haris A 9B nominated by Mr Katsouris for achieving a grade 4 in their 

recent GCSE Maths papers. 

Dylan C 9M nominated by Mr Katsouris for achieving a grade 4 in their 

recent GCSE Maths papers.  

Ethan D 9C nominated by Mr Katsouris for achieving a grade 4 in their 

recent GCSE Maths papers. 

Liam H 9M nominated by Mr Katsouris nominated by Mr Katsouris for 

achieving a grade 4 in their recent GCSE Maths papers. 

Sam J 9M nominated by Mr Katsouris for achieving a grade 4 in their 

recent GCSE Maths papers. 

Hallie-Mia Y 9B nominated by Mr Katsouris for achieving a grade 4 in their 

recent GCSE Maths papers. 

Riley M 10A nominated by Mrs Ingham for helping the Science department 

on Year 6 Friendship day. 

Gracie G 10B nominated by Mrs Ingham for helping the Science 

department on Year 6 Friendship day. 

Logan K 10W nominated by Mrs Ingham for helping the Science 

department on Year 6 Friendship day. 

Amie-Leigh B 8B nominated by Mrs Adderley for producing some excellent 

electronics homework. 

The whole of the 8P1 Art class nominated by Mr Taylor who have been 

amazing during Art assessment, especially; 

Molly O 8C, Jamie B 8W, Ewan L 8M, Mayzie H 8M, Anayah G 8A and Luke 

B 8W. 

 

 

 



 

 

Please don’t forget to pop down to Mrs Rothwell’s office during your form time on 

Tuesday to collect your chocolate!!! 


